
MARCH 2025 
Public Meeting 

Our next public meeting will be held on Thursday, March 
20th beginning at 7pm at the Heritage Discovery Center. The Herit­
age Discovery Center is located at 100 Lee Street just off of South 
Park Avenue in the City of Buffalo. Parking is located at the rear of 
the building and you enter through the rear stairwell entrance. Follow­
ing a brief business meeting to update you on the latest news from 
the Society, we will have brief intermission before the presentation 
of the evening's program. 

Cross Country on Amtrak 2024 
Our program for the evening will be presented by Society Member Geno Dailey 
covering a cross-country Amtrak trip he completed in July 2024. The presentation 
will consist of photography and commentary on a total of 4 Amtrak trains covering 
3,237 route miles across 12 states. The routes covered in this trip will include the 
Lake Shore Limited, Southwest Chief and the Coast Starlight (2x). The trip will also 
include visits to Chicago's Roosevelt Road for railfanning as well as Lompoc, CA's 
own Jalama Beach County Park for more railfanning. You'll also see Amtrak's newest 
paint scheme "Phase VII" on P42DC locomotives. 


